
Attention deer hunters, varminters, tactical etc.  
 

Rosedale Rifle Range Zeroing and Testing Session 
Saturday 1 November 2014, 8am to 12 noon 

Free Admission 
 
Rosedale Rifle Clubs are aware of the need for a place where sporting rifles can be 
tested and zeroed legally and safely in the La Trobe Valley and Sale region. We 
intend to run regular (monthly if sufficient demand) shooting sessions on Saturday 
mornings for bolt action centre fire rifles up to 8mm calibre. The first of these 
sessions will be held on Saturday November 1 starting at 8am and running till 12 noon, 
and for this one, admission will be free.  
 
• Shooting will not be in a competition format, but at the shooters’ own pace for the 

purposes of sighting in and testing. 
• There will probably be a need for time limits to give everyone a fair go.    
• For this opening day, shooting will be done from a distance of 200 yards to zeroing 

type targets which we will supply. Future shoots are intended to alternate 
between 100, 200 and 300 yards. 

• Shooters are expected to bring their own rifles and ammunition. 
• Centre fire rifles only and note the 8mm calibre limit. This rules out 338 calibre 

and above.  
• Muzzle brakes will be allowed, although they may be allocated to separate 

sessions. 
• Portable benches (some available from range) will be allowed. 
• Shooters must bring their Shooters Licence and will need to sign an attendance 

book on arrival at the range. 
• The event will be controlled by a qualified Range Officer, and safety rules will be 

enforced.  
• During the session we will be talking to shooters about their future needs for this 

type of event. 
• IMPORTANT : to ensure everyone gets sufficient shooting time, pre-registration 

is required. Contact Alan Fraser on 5145 4246 or alanpfraser@netspace.net.au 
 
Take advantage of this free session to zero your rifle and have a chat with other 
local shooters about how these sessions may be run in future. 
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